Visitation cancelled at CCC

Thursday, October 13, 2016
Posted by Bobby Herring - (318) 422-9281

Visitation will be cancelled at Caddo Correctional Center until further notice due to security upgrades and
construction. Please contact Sgt. Robert Montoya at 677-5254 with any questions regarding this issue.




